
Fri 7/10/2011  
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
As an AACMA member and practitioner of Traditional Chinese Medicine for the past twenty years, I 
am writing to express my concerns in relation to the proposed grandparenting standards, particularly 
to members with pre-2008 qualifications. 
  
Australian-trained practitioners applying for registration under the national scheme should not be put 
to a higher grandparenting standard than applied under the Victorian scheme.  Furthermore, the list 
submitted by the AACMA of Australian Chinese Medicine programs deemed adequate for 
grandparenting purposes should be included on the CMBA list of courses deemed adequate for 
grandparenting purposes. 
  
Yours faithfully 
Lucille Cisneros BAc, DipMedHerb, DipAHerb, DipChM 
Member of AACMA and Practitioner of Traditional Chinese and Complementary Medicine 
email : naturaltherapycn@aol.com 
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